
 

 

 

A few random, easy-to-answer questions this month: 

 Can we go to Air Maxx (trampoline park) again? (This was from the confirmation group.) 

“Yes, if you all pass your Commandments Quiz.” They did! 

Now, we need to find a date that works - possibly over Christmas- as well as drivers/chaperones. Please let me 

know if you could help with transportation. Thanks! 

We will also include 4-6th Graders in the outing. 

 Would it be okay to have the Pumpkin Pie Fellowship after Thanksgiving Eve worship again this year? 

“I don’t know why not! It would be good to have a time of fellowship after the service.” 

We will start Thanksgiving Eve Worship at 6:30, so the evening doesn’t get too late. 

You can find out the details elsewhere in this Newsletter. 

 Would December 19 work to have a simple Sunday School  Christmas program during worship? 

“Yes, that will work!” 

So, this year you will have three opportunities to invite people to join you to celebrate Jesus’ birth: 

 The Living Nativity  -December 5 

 The Sunday School Christmas Program - December 19 

 Christmas Eve Candlelight Worship -  December 24 

  

Thanks for asking, 

Pastor David 

Send your questions to pastor@livingwordlutheran.net 


